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Masking Update 

 

 

We wanted to bring you up to speed on the fast moving guidance on masking from the Centers 

for Disease Control and Prevention (CDC). All school districts in California are currently 

required to implement the masking guidelines from the California Department of Public Health 

and CAL-OSHA. Last night, the CDPH issued this statement “The state is reviewing the new 

CDC guidance on masking requirements.” Once we receive guidance for schools, we will 

consider our existing masking procedures based on the new guidance. We did note the CDC did 

not appear to modify guidance for schools in yesterday’s announcement. Thank you for your 

patience as we navigate these new and welcome guidelines. 
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